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Attachments:

Please find attached a picture of the traffic congestion in and around Portsmouth caused by
the temporary & partial closure of the Eastern Road for the purpose of pipe repairs, this is
very road that will be used for the laying of the interconnector proposed by Aquind. 
I am writing again to implore you not to grant permission for this scheme. There are
alternatives.
Thank you for your time.

Catherine Thomas
Resident of Waterlooville 
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